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Dear Friends,

We are once again pleased to share information about Sanyu Babies’ Home through
this 4th Issue of the Newsletter. Special thanks to God for His abundant blessings to the
Sanyu family despite many challenges. We can never thank Him enough.

It gives me enormous joy to inform you that during the last three months, 13 children
have been blessed with good and loving families, one girl has been reunited with her
family and 10 children have been rescued to join the Sanyu family. We appreciate the
foster and adoptive families.

God has blessed us with so many volunteers during this season. Many people have generously donated to the home
and supported a number of projects. Our big thanks go to Daniel Ludlam and his friends for funding and renovating
the milk preparation area, Sushil Jain for donating a double bunk bed for the children, Arti for the juicer and many
other people who have donated money and different items including baby formula milk, food, clothes, toys, shoes
amongst others.

We would also like to thank AAR Health Services (U) Ltd for the medical clinic they carried out at Sanyu on 1st August,
IBFAN, led by Brenda Nabukeera, for the nutritional assessment of the children and training for the staff and Nitoe
Africa group for the three training sessions carried out for the staff on Child Development.

We appreciate all your tireless efforts, support and contributions towards the welfare of Sanyu Babies’ Home. |
encourage you with Galatians 6:9, ‘Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time, we shall reap
a harvest if we do not give up.’ Please pray with us for the precious lives of these abandoned children, the many we
are caring for today and the many we have yet to find.

Be blessed!
Barbara Nankya

FEATURE: Swimming with the Older Kids

Teachers’ Stella and Harriet and a group of eight volunteers took nine children
swimming. After much organisation of swimming trunks, swimsuits, armbands,
nibbles and drinks (and of course prayers for the weather), 19 of us ventured to the
pool. After attempting to fit us all into the infamous ‘Sanyu’ truck, we made our way.
All of the children spent their time looking out of the window; no doubt curious as
to where they were going and the things they were bypassing. Esther, in particular,
had a fixated glare that no one was able to distract.

Upon arriving, we had an audience of school children eagerly awaiting their turn in
the pool, so we quickly began to introduce the children to the water. The water was
somewhat chilly, despite the glorious weather that we had been experiencing those
few days. Elizabeth, Martha, Lucas and William enjoyed jumping in and taking piggy
backs. Esther, Francis, Daniel and Stuart were somewhat more sceptical about being
in the pool, despite Stuart’s love of the water when it's bathtime! Overall the
volunteers, teachers and children had lots of fun! 1




Joyce Nabulime (9 months old) was left on someone’s doorstep in Kawempe
Joshua Atuhaire (3 months old) was abandoned in a Guesthouse in Kawempe

Flavia Hannah Atim (9 months old) was abandoned at someone’s home in Kireka
Brian Damba (2 % months old) was bought to Sanyu by his teenage mother who could no longer look after him

Reunited: Faith Nassanga (2 months) was reunited with her family after a few days of being at Sanyu
Fostered: We said goodbye to many children in the last few weeks. We wish them all the best in their new homes.

Mark Bugembe Oscar Mubiru Benjamin Nsubuga
Victor Kiguli Hilary Kakeeto Andrew Kayombya
Herbert Talemwa Emily Nassanga Irene Najjuma
Jack Ssali Marvin Kiggundu Anita Nandawula
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